From: 9(2)(a)

To: Freva Surgenor

Cc: 9(2)(a)

Subject: Re: LEH request

Date: Friday, 19 August 2016 7:48:23 AM

Attachments: image001.gif

Dear Freya,

Thank you for your email.

I’'m afraid there is some delay in finalising the ICPE accounts because they are yet
to be audited. There is a change in auditors this year and that has delayed the

process. | will work with them to have the audit completed ASAP.

With all good wishes,

Phone I ' I

From: Freya Surgenor

Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 2:10 PM
To: W
Subject: requ

2l 92)(a)

| am the advisor assigned to the Institute for World Evangelisation — ICPE Mission (New Zealand
Branch) LEH request.

| can see that you have provided draft 2015 accounts but | was wondering if you could send
through the finalised 2015 accounts if they were available? | saw that the 2014 accounts were
finalised in late August last time so hopefully you can send them through in the next couple of
weeks.

Look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Freya Surgenor | Community Advisor | Service Delivery and Operations
Department of Internal Affairs Te Tari Taiwhenua
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| 0800 824 824 | www.dia.govt.nz

WWW. counmmigz_matters. govt.nz

==








